
WATERFORD CITY AND COUNTY COUNCIL
SPECIAL SPEED LIMIT BYE-LAWS 2017

Notice is hereby given that Waterford City and County Council in exercise of the powers vested in it by Section 9 of the Road Traffic Act 2004, and with the consent of the Transport Infrastructure Ireland (in the case of speed limits relating to national roads) has adopted Waterford City and County Council Special Speed Limit Bye-Laws 2017 for the administrative area of Waterford following a county wide review of speed limits in accordance with the guidelines issued by the Department of Transport, Tourism and Sport for the application of speed limits.
These bye-laws were adopted by Waterford City and County Council on 13th April 2017 and due to a technicality in the statutory process were re-adopted without any material changes by Waterford City and County Council at their meeting on 10th October 2017.   The bye-laws will come into operation with effect from 15th November,  2017.	
The purpose of these bye-laws is to provide for special speed limits in housing estates and on designated sections of the road network throughout the county in the interests of prudent traffic management and road safety.
Waterford City and County Council Special Speed Limit Bye-Laws 2017 together with accompanying maps are available for inspection on www.speedlimits.ie and www.waterfordcouncil.ie and during normal office hours at the Roads Department in Civic Offices, Dungarvan, Co. Waterford and the Menapia Building, The Mall, Waterford and are also available on request.

Fergus Galvin,
Director of Services,
Roads, Water and Environment.                                                                  Dated: 14th November,  2017.


